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Dear Ms. Mojica, 

Molly <mollyf24@juno.com> 
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Frazier, William (DPH); Mollyf24@juno.com 
Grant Program 

On December 26, 2015, I sent a donation check in the amount of $100,000 to Mr. William Frazier at Laguna 
Honda Hospital, designated to be used in a program for adaptive technology for patients at Laguna Honda 
Hospital. These funds are to be spent for assistive technology over the ten year period of April 1, 2016 to 
March 31, 2026. 

Services and equipment funded through this donation are to be of direct benefit to Laguna Honda residents. 
Equipment provided to a resident become the property of the resident and retained by the resident upon 
discharge from Laguna Honda Hospital. If the resident expires while at Laguna Honda, the equipment will be 
reallocated to another resident. 

It is my hope that these funds will be used in an assistive technology program to help patients at Laguna 
Honda Hospital to have more control over their environment, as well as more independence in their lives. 

Thank you for your help in facilitating this program for the benefit of the patients & moving it forward in a 
timely manner. 

Sincerely, 
Molly Fleischner 


